
 
 
 
October 27, 2015  
 
Re: Coalition for Migrant Workers Rights – Canada  
 
 

To Whom it May Concern 
 
I am writing to provide support to the Vancouver Committee for Domestic Workers and 
Caregivers Rights (CDWCR) as they join other migrant workers to form a bigger and more 
powerful Coalition for Migrant Workers Rights – Canada.  
 
It is the utmost need of the day to have an organization that fights for the rights of all migrant 
workers – be they caregivers or domestic workers.  
 
In my many years of struggle fighting for the rights of farmworkers, I do realize how important it 
is to have a strong voice representing these workers, who becoming victims of an insensitive 
system often fall between the cracks.  
 
Today’s system ties temporary workers to one specific employer resulting oftentimes in blatant 
exploitation. And this needs to change. We have to respect the importance of human capital and 
give them their due when they come across continents to work in our country and I am sure 
Coalition for Migrant Workers Rights will be successful in doing this.  
 
Let’s all together make a society which values everyone equally and fosters mutual respect.  
 
Let’s all support the Coalition for Migrant Worker’s Rights – Canada.  
 
Zindabaad! 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Dr. Charan Gill, MA., M.S.W., O.B.C.  
Chief Executive Officer, PICS 
	
 


